
Silver Pines Parent POST  Oct 13, 2023 

 

Silver Pines PS Contact Information 
Phone: 905.508.7303 Fax:  905.508.7351 

Email: silver.pines.ps@yrdsb.ca  Website: www.silverpines.ps.yrdsb.ca 
Administrative Assistant: Susie Morra   Secretary: Shelli Gould 

Principal: Sherry Zarif   Vice-Principal: Georgia Petinarelis 

 
 
Upcoming Dates 
October 18 - Kindergarten Trip to Brooks Farm 
October 20 – PA Day – No School 
October 26 - Character Assembly  
October 30 - Picture Day 
October 31 - Fall Dance-a-Thon – Spirit Day  
November 1 – Grade 8 Trip to Richmond Hill High School  
 

 
 
Meet the Teacher Corn Roast  
 
Thank you to all the families who joined us yesterday.  It was great to see everyone. We hope 
you had a chance to connect with your child’s teacher and visit the classroom. 
 
 

 
 
A “big” thank you to all of our families and our students.  We surpassed our goal of $1000 and 
raised $1401 
 

 
 
SMILE – It’s Picture Day! – Monday October 30th  
Families are reminded that our Picture Day is coming up on Monday October 30th. We will 
schedule a re-take day; however, class pictures will only be taken on October 30th.  
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:silver.pines.ps@yrdsb.ca
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Lunch Drop-Off 
If you are dropping off lunch for your child, please do so before 12:20pm. You can leave the 
lunch on the table outside of the office with your child’s name on it. We have sticky notes and 
pens for you to use. Children should not be meeting their parents at the door or outside.  
 
End of Day - Early Pick-Ups – We are asking for your help with this 
Though we encourage families to make appointments and other engagements outside of our 
school hours, we understand that sometimes this is not possible. To limit disruptions to end of 
day routines in classrooms, we ask that any early pick-ups be completed by 2:30pm. The last 
30min of the school day is a busy time for students and staff who are engaged in many end of 
day activities, and we would like to limit any additional disruptions to the learning of all of our 
students during this time. As always, please try to inform the office and your child’s teacher by 
email/Edsby ahead of time. 
 
Reporting Absence or Late 
Parents/guardians are asked to inform your child’s school before 8:30am if your child is going to 
be absent or late to school. You can do so online by Edsby or calling 905-508-7303 option 1 
 
School Start-Up Forms – We are still missing forms from 163 students  
Parents/guardians received an email from YRDSB Update with important school start-up forms 
to complete. It is important that these forms are completed as soon as possible at the start of 
the school year as they contain important information and permissions.  

The forms can be found at https://startupforms.yrdsb.ca/. You must be signed in to your child’s 
student GAPPS account to complete the form.  

A hard copy is available. Please contact the office. 
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